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“Good Things Happening Around the Manatee County School District” 
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Bradenton, FL – September 6, 2007 
     
 
TWO KNIGHTS ON STEEDS TO GREET STUDENTS WHO READ 
 
         Two knights on horseback will greet students in the courtyard at Braden River Middle 
School on Wednesday, September 12, from 8:30 a.m. to 9:15 a.m. as part of a school-wide 
reading initiative known as “One Book, One School.” The knights, who are actually Manatee 
County Sheriff’s Deputies in real life, will portray characters from the book The 
Extraordinary Adventures of Alfred Kropp, by Rick Yancey. Every student and staff member 
at Braden River Middle has received a copy of the book and is being asked to read it 
between August 31 and October 11. On October 11, Rick Yancey will visit the school to 
discuss the novel with the students and staff. For more information, contact Media 
Specialist Paula Gray at 751-7080, ext. 2031. 
     
 
BALLARD STUDENTS SET TO PAY TRIBUTE TO HEROES ON SEPTEMBER 11TH  
 
         All the students at Ballard Elementary Global Studies Magnet School will participate in 
the “Tribute to Heroes” ceremony to be held at Rossi Park in Bradenton on Tuesday, 
September 11, 2007. The Ballard students are scheduled to sing the National Anthem at 
the tribute, which begins at 9:30 a.m. This is the third time Ballard students have attended 
the “Tribute to Heroes” ceremony. Ballard Principal Nanette Rankin said participating in the 
tribute fits in with Ballard’s emphasis on citizenship, participating in civic activities and 
being part of a community family. For more information, contact Ballard at 708-8400. 
 
 
GRANDPARENTS FLOCKING TO SCHOOL TO SHARE LUNCH WITH GRANDCHILDREN 
 
         More than 70 grandparents are expected to join their grandchildren for lunch when 
Braden River Elementary holds its 3rd Annual Grandparents Day Celebration between 11 
a.m. and 1 p.m. on Monday, September 10. Every student in kindergarten through fifth 
grade can invite their grandparents to join them during their lunch period so their 
grandparents can see where they eat, study and play. For more information, contact 
Kathy Keebler at 751-7012, ext. 200. 
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SOUTHEAST SEMINOLES INVITE PARENTS TO BACK-TO-SCHOOL NIGHT 
 
         The faculty and staff at Southeast High invite parents to visit the campus during 
Back-to-School night on Thursday, September 20, at 7 p.m. During the evening, parents 
will have the opportunity to meet their child’s teachers, learn about their courses and 
experience a shortened school-day schedule. For more information, contact Assistant 
Principal Donna Timmons at 741-3366, ext. 2220. 
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